

Town of Thomaston First Selectman's Office Town Hall

> 158 Main Street P.O. Box 136

Thomaston, Connecticut 06787 Phone: 860-283-4421 Fax: 860-283-1378

July 17, 2025

To All Elm Street Residents:

Re: Public Informational Meeting on Elm Street Reconstruction Project

The Town's engineering firm will present an alternate design to what was previously presented. Reconstruction of Elm Street will include sidewalks and a section of the greenway. This design will address residents parking concerns as well. Please make every attempt to attend this public informational meeting scheduled for Thursday, August 14 at 7:00 p.m. in Lena Morton Gallery.

Sincerely,

Edmond V. Mone First Selectman